
The Seagull Theatre Pantomime 
 

The children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 had an exciting school trip to the Seagull Theatre at 
the start of December. The pantomime was brilliant and the children and staff even had the 
opportunity to join in.  

The children loved seeing the elf and reindeer but especially the naughty snowman. We then heard 
which staff were on Santa's naughty list! A massive thank you to everyone who made the trip 
possible. This includes the Seagull Theatre, the Friends of the School and Parish Council for 
subsidising the trip. 

We were incredibly proud of all the children and how they actively participated in the show. 

 

       

 

 


